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VOTE NO on HB 2025!!! 

HB 2025 is a devastating blow to Oregon’s working families, seniors, and small 

businesses. This bill piles on crushing tax and fee hikes—gas taxes up 15 cents, 

doubled DMV fees, a 2% new car sales tax, and increases to car titles, driver’s 

licenses, trip permits, and registration costs. Low-income families and fixed-income 

seniors, already stretched thin, will struggle to afford car ownership, a necessity in 

rural areas. Farmers, ranchers, and truckers face skyrocketing costs, threatening 

their livelihoods. Small businesses, the backbone of our economy, will be driven out 

by these relentless increases. Oregonians are overtaxed as it is—HB 2025 is a tone-

deaf, regressive scheme that prices citizens out and punishes those who can least 

afford it. Kill this horrible bill now![ 


